(Vice-Chairman), was heartily endorsed by
members.
New Members

We welcome to the Section the following
new members: K. Christie, Northcliffe Golf
Club, and P. Thresh, Pontefract Golf Club.

Grand National Sweep

Members are reminded that all counterfoils
and monies should now be returned for the
draw.

By S. A. Tucker

Hon, Secretary:
36 Clase Road,
Morriston,
Swansea, Glam.

Chairman:
M. GEDDES
(Royal Porthcawl!)
Spring Meeting
OUR SPRING MEETING WILL BE
held at the Swansea Bay Golf Club, on Wed-
nesday, 15th April. Will all members let
me know by the 8th April if they are coming,
to enable catering to be arranged with the
Steward
John O’Gorman
I have not heard how John O'Gorman is
getting on, but we all hope that no news is
good news, and wish him well.

THE SCOTTISH GOLF GREENKEEPERS
ASSOCIATION

Chairman:

D. L. MACDIARMID,
Royal Burgess Golfing Society,
Barnton, Edinburgh 4.
General Secretary:

R. B. MOFFATT,

71 Kelton Street, Glasgow, E.2

Ties

THE S.G.G.A. WOULD LIKE TO
thank Mr. J. K. Campbell, our Vice-Chair-
man, for the work he has put into the design
and colour of the ties. I only hope the
members will give their support to all this
work by purchasing one when the order
arrives. Members wishing to purchase one
can do so through their Section Secretaries.
who are now taking orders. The cost will
be around 18/- to £1.

Prize Draw

We are again holding the Prize Draw on
the “OPEN" and tickets will soon be avail-
able. We hope members will support this as
it is the only way to keep the funds up.

Open Championship

Any member who wishes to obtain a

complimentary ticket for the above please
send names to Mr. J. K. Campbell, St.
Andrews, or myself. As we will only get a
limited number we cannot guarantee everyone
will get a ticket. Members will not be
admitted on production of membership card.

Meeting with S.G.U. and G.C.S.A.

A meeting was held on 12th February, 1964,
in Glasgow with The Scottish Golf Union
and the Golf Club Secretaries’ Association.
We were represented by Mr. Macdiarmid,
Mr. Smith, Mr. George and Mr. Moffat. The
object of the meeting was to discuss the
financial future of Greenkeepers. We arrived
not knowing how we would be received, but
must say we were all very pleased with the
reception we got. The proposals we put to
the meeting will now be discussed at the
S.G.U. and G.C.S.A. and in turn be sent to
golf clubs in Scotland.

WEST
Subscriptions

THERE ARE STILL A FEW MEMBERS
who have their subscriptions outstanding.
Please will they let me have them as soon as
possible.

EAST
Annual Competition

THE ANNUAL COMPETITION WILL
be held on Wednesday, 20th May, over Lufi-
ness Golf Course.

New Member

We welcome to the Section ]J. Wood of

Aberlady, East Lothian.

| STEWART4CO |

SEVENTY YEARS

EDINBURGH

SERVICE TO GOLF COURSES

GRASS COMBS
GOLF FLAGS
GRASS SEED
GRASS MANURE

FIBREGLASS FLAGSTAFFS
AND SWITCHES
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SEEDSMEN LTD.
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